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1. The SSWG has met frequently since the November ROS meeting.  Many of the SSWG meetings over the last two months have been for revision work on the SSWG Procedure Manual.
2. The latest contingency database was posted on December 14.

3. The latest quarterly TPIT report was posted on January 9.
4. Work on the quarterly TPIT updates to the 12DSA and 12DSB cases is underway.

5. The updated Data Dictionary is scheduled to be posted during the week of January 16.

6. The SSWG/PLWG drafting team for section 6.1 of the Planning Guides has met several times since the November ROS meeting, nearly completing work on proposed language for section 6.1.  Submittal of a PGRR for the proposed language should be within the next couple of weeks.
7. The SSWG will be seeking ROS approval on revisions to the SSWG Procedure Manual.  The SSWG plans to present its Procedure Manual revisions to ROS in advance of the February ROS meeting.

